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Dear Productivity Commissioner,

Let's face it, the quality of our politicians is very poor. This particular government abhors
expert advice. It is also in the back pocket of the mining industry (as evidenced by the
donations they receive). The less opportunity these people have to compromise our
collective welfare the better.

Hence I am writing in support of the NSW Independent Planning Commission continuing
as the body that assesses major projects in NSW.

Yours sincerely,




